
Did You Know?
Did you know that this past Christmas a high school principal
in Rhode Island banned students from using the word “Christ”
in a concert?

And  did  you  know  that  in  Scarsdale,  N.Y.,  teachers  were
forbidden  to  distribute  candy  canes  because  they  were
classified  as  religious  symbols?

https://www.catholicleague.org/did-you-know/

